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A Letter From The Founder 

Greetings Dear Family, Friends, and Supporters,


We have had a productive year of preventing human trafficking through education here in the Pee 
Dee region. At the beginning of 2020, we educated over 2000 children in just a few short months. I 
had the privilege to educate in churches, schools, and other civic organizations. 2020 was turning 
out to be a successful year indeed.


…….. and then COVID-19 spread throughout the world. 

There are no words to describe how unprepared we all were when this deadly virus spread 
throughout our country, state, city, and towns. We could not foresee what would happen next, it 
was like the world stood still. However, this is how my faith in God works. I know that God is 
sovereign and that His plans are always perfect. I had to trust Him and wait! As our calendar 
began to drop off with dates of speaking engagements and One Child At A Time's fundraisers 
were put on the back burner I prayed, "Lord, where do we go from here?" 

Then, in March 2020, I received a call from Sarah Mobley, a Marketing Manager from RATP-
DEV USA. Molly said she heard me speak at a Hilton Head conference earlier that month and 
asked if I would like to help write a "White Paper" with her and another organization fighting 
against Human Trafficking. RATP-DEV USA was founded in 2002 and operates and maintains 
urban transportation systems in 12 countries on four continents. So, I spent the next two months 
in isolation helping to write the white paper titled Using Public Transportation to Combat Human 
Trafficking. Operators of public transportation are in a prime position to recognize when human 
trafficking is happening and take appropriate action to report it.
 
RATP-DEV USA introduced the white paper in May to its corporation and I spoke with over 200 
district managers via zoom. It was nerve-racking, to say the least, but here is how God works! 
The white paper was published in the fall of 2020, reaching 1.5 billion people from the United 
Kingdom, France, Italy, Switzerland, Algeria, Morocco, South Africa, Saudi Arabia, Qatar, 
China, the Philippines, and the United States of America. I had no idea, such a small organization 
from Florence, SC could impact so many people. William Cary once 
said, "Expect great things from God and attempt great things for 
God."

Thank you for supporting,


Glenda Skipper, Founder & CEO
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YEAR IN REVIEW  

Education  
One Child at a Time has been given the opportunity to 
speak the truth of what local human trafficking looks  
like in our community and State before COVID-19.
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YEAR IN REVIEW 
… AND AFTER.
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“It is easier to 
educate our 

children than it is to 
rescue them.”
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YEAR IN REVIEW 

Partnerships In The Pee Dee 
One Child at a Time is partenered with great Leaders in our community like; FCSO, HopeHealth, 
and Welshneck Baptist Association.
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YEAR IN 
REVIEW 

International Partnerships    
Rays of HOPE, India


Project REACH an outreach for relief during 
Covid-19 pandemic.


”PRAISE THE LORD FOR HIS GRACE! WE WERE 
ABLE TO COMPLETE ONE MORE ROUND OF 
DISTRIBUTING FOOD SUPPLY KITS FOR THE 
COMMUNITY OF VICTIMS OF HUMAN 
TRAFFICKING @TURBHE RED LIGHT SLUM…" 

“THEY ARE EXPERIENCING THE LOVE OF CHRIST 
IN ACTION! WE BELIEVE AND PRAY THAT THESE 
BRIDGE BUILDING INITIATIVES WILL PLAY VITAL 
ROLE IN RESCUE AND REHABILITATION OF SO 
MANY PRECIOUS DAUGHTERS & CHILDREN OF 
CHRIST” ~ PASTOR MANOJ 
 


One Child At A Time was honored 
to give 10% of its proceeds from 
2019 to assist in 2020 to feed 
victims of human trafficking in 
Turbhe Red Light Slum during the Pandemic. Psalm 82:3 
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YEAR IN REVIEW 

One Child at a Time’s Annual Fundraiser 
. 

 UNFORTUNATLY, BECAUSE OF 
COVID-19 WE WERE UNABLE TO 

HOST OUR ANNUAL FUNDRAISER 
THIS YEAR.  

WE ARE TRULY GREATFUL FOR 
EACH AND EVERYONE OF OUR 
INDEPENDENT DONORS, THIS 
YEAR WOULDN’T HAVE BEEN 

POSSIBLE WITHOUT YOU! 
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EXCITING THINGS ARE AHEAD 

 EDUCATION 

In late summer 2020, Michelle Hayes, Susan Rhodes, and I began meeting to work towards 
implementing Human Trafficking Education along with online safety for grades 6-12 and how to 
align it with the South Carolina Health Education Standards. Michelle Hayes is a Health Education 
Teacher at Southside Middle school in Florence Schools District 1.  I have been a guest speaker the 
last few years in her class, and I have had the opportunity to educate over 800 of her students In 
online safety and the dangers of Human Trafficking. Mrs. Hayes Introduced me to Susan Rhodes, 
who is the Science and Health Education Coordinator for Florence 1 Schools. These ladies have an 
incredible passion for education! After several meetings, we are steps closer to providing a resource 
for teachers that would enable them to empower students to protect themselves online. We are 
excited to see the possibilities and impact this will be for teachers and students in the 21-22 school 
year. 


Together we can educate One Child At A Time. 

Thank you for your incredible support of One Child at a Time in 2020! 

Help us keep our community safe and partner with us in 2021! 
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THANK YOU FOR HELPING US KEEP OUR 
COMMUNITY SAFE!

www.onechildrescue.org

Special Thanks to  
One Child At A Time Board Members!

Check out our NEW Website!

http://www.onechildrescue.org
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